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Thank you for your inquiry and for sharing information on the captioned project. 

We refrain from making comments on individual projects under consideration, but in 

general, we confirm that appropriate measures for environmental and social 

consideration, including those in relation to human rights, are taken in line with “JBIC 

Guidelines for Confirmation of Environmental and Social Considerations.” 

In addition, as Japan’s policy-based financial institution, we will properly consider 

providing financial support for the international unabated fossil fuel energy sector, in 

accordance with the G7 Leaders’ Communiqué in 2022 and the Japanese government’s 

policy. 


